
 

 

 
\\amdeccpt\evergreen\Broadacres\001 Village Shared\001 Correspondence\001 Circulars to Residents\01 Circulars\2020\076 What is happening in the Village next week.docx 

 

Circular: 076 
           28 August 2020 
 
EXITING THINGS HAPPENING NEXT WEEK IN THE VILLAGE: 
 
Dear Residents 
  
We are delighted to have the FSG Gardeners return to work next week on the 1st of September 2020.  
They will spend their first week just cutting and removing reeds and grass from the greenbelt and ponds 
as well as tending to the side walk on Frederick road.   From the 10th of September they will resume their 
schedule of going around and moving the lawns and tending to the verges. 
 
We will still require FSG Gardeners to comply to our strict sanitisation and COVID19 protocols and ask 
that residents also ensure that you are wearing a mask when engaging with the gardeners and to keep 
your social distancing. 
 
We are also allowing contractors back on site from 1 September 2020 and you will see that we are 
starting to finalise the last Apartment block.  Contractors will remove the contractors gate and close the 
wall up during the course of next week.  Dismantling of the timber hoarding will start on the 2nd of 
September and is estimated to take 5 days.  Tyris will start with repairing the paving as well as have FSG 
on site to install the irrigation and the planting of plants for this area.  Once the contractors gate is closed, 
contractors will be entering into the Village via our resident’s gate and we apologise in advance if this 
causes slight delays.   
 
We are also starting to narrow down our search for names for the two apartment blocks and ask if you 
have any suggestions for two nice names that you send it to the Village Manager for consideration in next 
week as we would like to finalise the names so that we can have signage made to properly name the two 
buildings. 
 
September is certainly the start of exiting times to come! 
 
 
Your ever-caring Village Manager 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village MAnager 


